Garcia, Cynthia

From: Jim Berlin <mrayberlin@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 22, 2021 8:13 PM

To: City Clerk

Cc: Lago, Vincente; Anderson, Rhonda; Menendez, Kirk; Iglesias, Peter

Subject: Item G-11 21-2746

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mr B. Urquia, City Clerk

Ref item G-11. 21-2746 Leaf Blowers

August 24 Commission Meeting

I strongly support Coral Gables initiating rules to control and limit use of leaf blowers in residential neighborhoods. Use should be restricted to 8-5 weekdays and under a low sound or decibel limit.

Leaves and yard trash should not be blown onto streets or neighbor-yards. Similarly what happened to efforts to have all lawn maintenance firms registered and with bold tags showing same on their vehicles.

I favor neat landscaping but loud unruly leaf blowers prevent one enjoying residential living. Thanks James Berlin, 737 Tibidabo Ave.

Sent from my iPhone